
 
 

HEY KIDS! 
 
Interested in playing hockey this year? 
 
If you are 3, 4, or 5 years old, born in 2013, 2014 or 2015, 

have never played hockey before and are interested in becoming a Listowel 
Cyclone, read on….. 

Final registration at Steve Kerr Memorial Arena 
● Saturday, September 8th - 9am-12pm 

 

Best part of all it’s FREE…​cost upfront is $140.00 per child but Mom and 

Dad can recoup their money by fulfilling fundraising opportunities. ​That’s awesome! 
PLUS 

At registration you will get a coupon valued at $50.00 from Corley’s Source for Sports for free 
equipment to get you started in new gear! 
 
BEST OF ALL! 
The best part is all the new friends you will meet and how much fun you will have from 
September to March. 
So make sure Mom and Dad get this paper so you can get registered and take advantage of this 
GREAT ​ offer. 
 
Check out our website at ​www.listowelminorhockey.ca ​ for other great programs. 
 

ALSO 
In support of the “Helmets for Life” initiative created by Zehr Insurance Brokers & Brain Injury 
Canada- all first year children in the Pre-school or Jr Initiation Program can receive a FREE 
helmet & facemask.   There will be a Zehr Insurance representative present during registration 
to hand out vouchers for a free helmet as well as information about “Helmets for Life”; including 
stickers for the kids and concussion awareness/prevention info for parents​. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Sherri Coombs 
President 
Listowel Minor Hockey  
 
*This program is only available for children who are eligible to register with Listowel Minor Hockey 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.listowelminorhockey.ca/


 

 
 

Meulensteen Tire Hockey Helpers 
 

Hey! If you were born in 2012 and playing hockey this year, we                         

are excited to say the Hockey Helper program is in place once                       

again for the 2018/19 season. 
 
Meulensteen Tire and Auto Service and Listowel Minor Hockey have partnered           
together to provide a registration incentive for all who were born in 2012 and enroll in                
the LMH Senior Initiation Program. In the spirit of “No Kid Left Behind,” Meulensteen              
Tire and Auto Service has created the *​Meulensteen Tire Hockey Helpers Program to             
do all they can to ensure the financial impact of the game does not deter kids from                 
continuing to play this fun, social, team sport.  
The Gameplan:  
Parents will pay their Child’s minor hockey registration fee** to LMH and receive a              
CREDIT at MTAS of the same amount ​(excluding fundraising fees) ​to be used throughout the               
hockey season. This program essentially rewards you for registering your child in            
hockey by pre-paying for mechanical services you may need anyway.  
 

*Program details and guidelines available at early registration. 

 
Listowel Minor Hockey Final Registration takes place at the Steve Kerr Memorial Arena on the               
following dates: 

Saturday September 8, 2018 9:00am – noon 
 

**program covers the cost of the early registration.  As registration value increases for regular and late registration, Parent responsible 
for the difference. 

 

 
Make sure your Mom and Dad see this notice to take advantage of this GREAT offer supplied by your 
friends at ​Meulensteen Tire and Auto Service. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Sherri Coombs Steve Meulensteen 
President, Title: Owner of  
Listowel Minor Hockey Meulensteen Tire and Auto Service 


